
 

CIT Board Communique – 



 

delivered the capability workshops to CIT staff which included mentoring, the development 
of innovation skills, co-design, entrepreneurship and pitching skills.  
 
The year that was 
 
The Board discussed the overall performance of CIT during 2017 and agreed it had been 
another successful year. 
 
They were pleased with the overall financial position and expected further improvements in 
2018 and noted the excellent outcome of the ASQA re-registration audit. 
 
The Board was particularly impressed that CIT was in the top three large registered training 
organisations for the Australian Training Awards and thanked all staff for the contribution to 
CIT over the year, under the strong leadership of the CIT CEO. 
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